

October 23, 2018

North Carolina Coal Institute, Inc. Joe Frye 2509 Rosalind Ave SW Roanoke, VA 24014-2325

Dear Mr. Frye:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the contribution to the Department of Mining Engineering Scholarship Fund. I assure you that your donation will be used to support future undergraduate scholarships within the Department.

Many of our students have been recognized for outstanding efforts, both academically and professionally. We are fortunate to be able to provide scholarships through the generous support of individuals and organizations, such as yours.

Once again, on behalf of West Virginia University's Mining Engineering faculty, staff, and students, I thank you for your support, and I look forward to continuing and expanding the relationship between you and WVU's Department of Mining Engineering.

Yours truly,

Vladislav Kecojevic

Robert E. Murray Chair and Professor Department of Mining Engineering

Benjamin M. Statler College of Engineering and Mineral Resources